
 

 

 

 

 
NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

JSL ENTERS THE SMALL CAPS INDEX (B3) 

JSL S.A. ("JSL" or "Company"), (B3:JSLG3), hereby announces to its shareholders and the market in 
general that, according to the last disclosed previews, as of January 6, 2020 its shares will be part of 
the SMLL index (Small Caps index), which is elaborated and disclosed by B3 S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, 
Balcão (“B3”). 

 
Therefore, the Company’s shares, which is already part of the IGCX (Special Corporate Governance 
Index), IGC-NM (Corporate Governance Index - Novo Mercado) and ITAG (Special Tag Along Index), 
as well as the MSCI Global Small Cap Index, will now be listed in a total of five indexes at B3. 

 
The indexes mentioned above are part of theoretical asset portfolios aimed at evaluating, among other 
items, publicly listed companies by measuring the performance of the most representative shares within 
certain established methodologies. 

 

The presence of the Company’s shares in stock indexes increases its visibility and contributes to the 
expansion of its investor base, in addition to increasing the liquidity of JSLG3 shares. JSL continues to 
focus on its growth strategy combined with profitability and with the objective of generating even more 
value to its shareholders, customers, suppliers, employees and other stakeholders. 

 
For additional information, please contact the Investor Relations department at: 

 
Phone: (11) 2377-7178 
ri@jsl.com.br 
www.jsl.com.br/ri 
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